
 

Second ANU Family Friendly Forum 
Tuesday 20 November 2018, 12-2pm 

 

The ANU Family Friendly Committee, PARSA and ANUSA invite staff and students to workshop and 

refine a set of family-friendly recommendations that the ANU community would like the university to 

address. It builds on the ANU Community Forum: Is ANU Family Friendly? (held on 20 August 2018), the 

resulting Is ANU Family Friendly? Discussion Report, and the Family Friendly Survey which was run in 

Oct-Nov 2018. The workshop will be facilitated by Richard Baker, Pro Vice-Chancellor (University 

Experience). The forum will run from 12-2pm, with lunch provided. Registration is required for catering 

purposes. 

 

When: Tuesday 20 November 2018, 12 – 2pm (lunch provided) 

Where: The Drawing Room, University House, 1 Balmain Cres, Acton 

Registration: https://www.trybooking.com/ZDVI 

For more information: Rebecca.williamson@anu.edu.au. 

 

The ANU Family Friendly Committee is an ANU group constituted under the ANU Gender Institute working closely 

with several committees, stakeholders and representatives across campus and from NTEU, ANUSA, PARSA, 

Childcare Centres and ANU Chancelry to help make ANU an inclusive, family friendly space and community. 

Family-friendliness is broadly defined and includes diverse dimensions of family life and responsibilities.  

To keep in touch with family friendly issues on campus, please join our Facebook group: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2301838023376090/ or subscribe to our newsletter: 

http://mailman.anu.edu.au/mailman/listinfo/anu.family.friendly.group 
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